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SHIRE OF MERREDIN 
WATER TOWER


PTA is supportive of Councils/ Shires decision to re–engage GHD to consider what other options may be available in order to avoid removal of the water tank. 
PTA has indicated funding is available but until the GHD report is received, scope of work and costs determined, is not in a position to formally seek the funding allocation.         
PTA and the Shire will continue to work together to achieve an outcome that preserves the towns heritage.   
- Ends -
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Kellie Bartley 
Acting CEO - Shire of Merredin 
ceo@merredin.wa.gov.au
0419 241 600
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